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L. McLaughlin reported about the announcement from the Ministry of Education for the new build for General 
Amherst and Western.  The two schools will be sharing a campus. She added that this is a very long process and 
will keep SEAC updated.  The school is not expected to open until September 2019. 
 
Professional Development Update 
M. Wilcox reported that on October 26th the New Teacher Induction Program (NTIP) included information on the 
development of IEPs.  On November 15th there is a session for teachers of Math Locally Developed Credit Courses 
(LDCC).  LDAWE will be doing a component on assistive technology on this day as well.  November 18th is 
professional development for Educational Support Staff 




